

January 10, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The West Central High School Cheerleaders are putting on a Junior Cheer Camp for students in grades K-5 on February 18th, 2020.

Where and When:

Sign in will begin at 3:45 p.m. at the Multi-Purpose room at the Middle School with the camp beginning at 4:00 p.m. There will be Cheerleaders directing participants where to go when they arrive. The camp will conclude with a performance at half time of the Girls' Basketball game that night. After their performance, the Junior Cheerleaders will be released to their parents and guardians. The basketball games are on a rolling start schedule. The Girls' game is set to start at 6:15, but that may change depending on how the games move along.

Cost:

The cost for the camp for each family is \$30 for the 1st child, \$20 for the 2nd child, and \$10 for the 3rd child. No family will pay more than \$60. Each Junior Cheerleader will receive a Camp T-shirt, snack, supper, and admission to the game. Each family will also receive a Complimentary Admission Ticket for a parent to attend the game!

Camp and Performance:

The Junior Cheerleaders will learn cheer skills as well as sideline cheers, floor cheers, chants, and a short routine. The Junior Cheerleaders should wear black sweats or leggings. They will receive their T-Shirts before the performance.

Trojan Cheer Camp 2020

Please submit registration to Coach Dubs at West Central High School by **Tuesday, February 4**.

Cost Per Family:1st child - \$30, 2nd child - \$20, 3rd Child - \$10
Cost covers Camp T-shirt, supper, snack, game admission, 1
Parent Admission to the game per family, and the Camp.
Please make checks payable to West Central Cheer.

PARTICIPANT INFORMATION		
Name:	Grade (19-20 year):	
Parent/Guardian:	Email Address:	
Address:		
City:	State: Zip:	
Phone #:	T-Shirt Size: (circle) YXS Y	S YM YL AS AM AL
Emergency Contact Name:		
In consideration of (child's name), my minor child is allowed to participates in the 2020 Trojan Cheer Camp and all activities that pertain. The undersigned acknowledges, appreciates, and agrees to the following: The undersigned, being the custodial parent/legal guardian for the above participant, hereby releases and waives any and all claims, losses, damages, injuries, to person, property, expense, cause of action or cost named participant has, had, or may have in the future again West Central Cheer, West Central Schools, and all events sponsors arising from or relating to participation in the event. The undersigned also authorizes staff to act accordingly to their best judgment in seeking medical care and treatment for the above-named participant.		
Signature: Print	Name:	Date:



Registering:

Pre-Registration is required by the deadline in order for the t-shirts to be completed on time. Please return the registration form and check to Coach Dubs at West Central High school by February 4th. Please make the checks payable to West Central Cheer with Cheer Camp in the memo line. After the registration form and payment are received, you will receive an email. If you do not receive an email, please contact Coach Dubs.

The Cheerleaders are very excited to work with the Junior Cheerleaders! I you have any more questions, please contact Coach Dubs at jami.dubs@k12.sd.us.

Sincerely,

Jami Dubs Cheer Coach